
HOLDING STATEMENT 
36th Engineer Brigade Public Affairs 

Fort Hood, TX 76544 

(254)-618-8388 

 

                July 16th, 2022  

 

Soldier involved in vehicle collision 
 
20220716 Killeen, TX – Sgt. Matthew Fernandez, a Soldier assigned to the 36th 
Engineer Brigade, was involved in a fatal vehicle collision early this morning.  
 
Sgt. Matthew Fernandez’ next of kin has been notified and the 36th Engineer Brigade is 
working closely with civilian authorities as they review the incident. The incident is still 
under investigation and unit leadership will continue to provide support and assistance 
to his family. 
 
The 36th Engineer Brigade is committed to the safety and welfare of our Soldiers and 
our community. This is a tragic incident and our sincere condolences go out to the 
friends and family of all involved.  
 

 
Notes for Editors: 

 

1. To view the 36th Engineer Brigade’s Facebook page, follow 36th Engineer Brigade Official 

2. To view the 36th Engineer Brigade’s Twitter page, follow @36thENBDE 

3. To view the 36th Engineer Brigade’s Instagram page, follow @36th_engineer_brigade 

 
For media inquiries, please contact the 1LT Jan Juanites, 36th Engineer Brigade Public Affairs Officer, at 

jan.j.juanites.mil@army.mil or at 609-968-5507. 
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